
Kellogg Middle School Rebuild
Cafeteria/Commons 
The cafeteria/commons serve as the heart of this new 
middle school, offering space for student gatherings and 
after-hours, community activities.

Learning Suites 
As part of a shared learning environment, groups of 
classrooms will be connected together on each floor in an 
extended learning area to promote greater collaboration.

Performing Arts 
The performing arts stage, located next to a dedicated 
music room, serves as a teaching space and opens to 
the gymnasium through an acoustic partition, offering 
flexible space for performances, assemblies and other 
community events.

Community Resources 
The new design includes community partner and support 
spaces, providing a connection to the neighborhood at 
the center of the new school.

Athletic Facilities
In addition to use for assemblies and performances,  
the gymnasium allows for two PE classes to use the  
space simultaneously, with a divider curtain. The outdoor, 
multi-use field and walking path allow for a variety of  
PE activities and after-hours community use.

STEAM Lab/Learning Garden
The STEAM lab, located next to the student learning 
garden, will be used for maker space activities and 
project-based learning opportunities. The learning 
garden extends the classroom to the outdoors with a 
natural boulder seating space, tools for demonstrating 
energy generation and areas for educational planting.

Building as a Learning Tool
The entire campus will serve as a learning tool for studies 
in energy use and sustainability. Digital dashboards will 
provide real time data on the amount of energy used and 
produced, water savings and air quality monitoring for 
the building. These features can then be incorporated 
into enhanced learning experiences.

A New Model for Middle Schools
Opening in the Fall of 2021, the new Kellogg Middle School will represent 
the vision of Portland Public Schools to create a new model for middle 
school education, offering expanded options and programs for students. 

As part of a public engagement process, a diverse community has shared 
its goals and aspirations for this new neighborhood middle school. The 
Kellogg site will include over 100,000 square feet of new construction, 
including a performing arts stage, a multi-purpose gym and assembly 
space, a large, flexible commons space, and dedicated outdoor learning 
spaces. The school will be a focal point of its Southeast Portland 
neighborhood, offering a new educational center and resource hub 
for the community.

Although the old Kellogg Middle School has been demolished, 
components of the old building have been salvaged and will be 
integrated into the new building, honoring the memories of the historic 
school far into the future.
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SPRING 2017- SPRING 2019 
Planning & Design
Master Planning / Schematic Design / 
Design Development / Construction 
Documents

SUMMER 2019 – SUMMER 2021 
Construction
Construction takes place over two years.

FALL 2021 
Rebuilt Kellogg Middle 
School opens

Project Timeline
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